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Letter dated 20 December 2005 from the President of the
Security Council addressed to the Permanent Representative
of the United States of America to the United Nations

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 5 December 2005
concerning your proposal for the Security Council to consider recirculating the 2002
descriptive index to notes and statements by the President of the Council relating to
documentation and procedure (S/2002/1000, annex) and to request the Secretariat to
provide an updated version for the consideration of the Council has been brought to
the attention of the members of the Security Council. They welcome the proposal
and agree that an updated index would contribute positively to the involvement of
new members in the work of the Council and would be of wider benefit to all States
Members of the United Nations in facilitating their participation in the work of the
Council. The Secretariat has therefore begun work on updating the index and the
revised index will be made available shortly.

(Signed) Emyr Jones Parry
President of the Security Council


